
Muncy School District 
Board of Education 

Buildings and Grounds Committee Meeting 
December 13, 2017 

 
The Muncy School District Buildings & Grounds Committee held a public meeting at 4:00 p.m. in the 
Muncy Junior/Senior High School Library, 200 West Penn Street, Muncy, PA  17756. 
 
Present were:  President Scott McLean, Rhondel Moyle, and Robert Titman.   
 
Members of the administration present were:  Superintendent Craig Skaluba, Business Administrator 
David Edkin, and Buildings and Grounds Supervisor Jerry Knier. 
 
Present McLean called the meeting to order at 4 p.m. 
 
There was one visitor. 

Buildings and Grounds Topics Discussed   
1. Elementary School Hot Water Tank 
 
2. WBRA Update 
 
3. Maintenance and Storage Building Update 
 
4. Program Selection    
 
 
 
There being no further topics of discussion the meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m.     
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
David Edkin, Board Secretary 
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